
    

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
STATEMENT ON PER- AND POLYFLUOROALKYL SUBSTANCES (PFAS) 

 
 

Steel Dynamics, Inc. – Structural and Rail Division (SDI) is not directly regulated by laws 
limiting or prohibiting PFAS compounds in its products, but SDI understands that its 
customers may benefit from having this information as PFAS are emerging as chemicals of 
concern.  The information provided below is based on commercially reasonable efforts and 
applies as of the Policy date listed below to the specific products you are purchasing. 
  
SDI does not intentionally add PFAS to these products, and to the best of SDI’s knowledge 
and based upon currently available information, SDI’s products do not contain measurable 
concentrations of any regulated PFAS.  Because SDI does not have PFAS information on any 
ancillary packaging or labeling materials that may accompany shipped products, this 
statement does not apply to those materials. 
 
This information is provided to and may be relied upon only by the party who purchased 
the products directly from SDI.  If you have any further questions regarding the products 
produced by SDI, please contact the sales representative assigned to your account.  We 
appreciate and value your business.  
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